
Area for Service Animal 

This is to notify faculty that the student may be bringing a service animal to class.  The student may 

require additional space in classroom near the student for their service animal. 

The student has been advised of their rights and responsibilities related to having a service animal on 

campus pursuant to Collin College policy.   

Please direct questions or concerns to the ACCESS Advisor noted on this letter, not the student. 

If you have not previously worked with a service animal in the classroom, please note the following 

information. 

The animal that accompanies the student is a working animal that performs necessary tasks related to a 

disability.  The animals are permitted in all areas where the student is allowed. 

Service animals are not academic accommodations.  

For additional information about service animals see the following: 

https://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Download/304?filename=FAA(LEGAL).pdf and 

https://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Download/304?filename=GF(LOCAL).pdf 

https://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Download/304?filename=GF(LOCAL).pdf

